
                        
 
 
Bicycling is a low impact, healthy and enjoyable way for children to spend 
time outdoors away from gadgets and having fun riding with friends or 
family.  As the weather stays warm and school lets out for summer, kids will 
want to ride their bikes, so it is important that they learn safety!   
 
On Friday, May 21 at 3:30 pm, the Burlington County Sheriff's Department 
will provide a brief bike safety presentation to elementary school aged 
children in the Magowan School front parking lot.  
 
Kids are welcome to come by car to the event or ride their bikes. All kids 
should bring/wear their helmet!  
 
Safety is priority!  
 
Hope to see you there. 
Mayor DiFilippo 

 


